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Hi

My name is Jane Cooke

I feel that not enough thought has gone into local infrastructure and the roads and public transport will not cope.
Also it would appear to be more houses than needed and I’m sure not sufficient will be for first time buyers as
they areas that they are building in are too expensive! The countryside is important for mental health as was
seen during the on going pandemic and a lot of it will be lost!

Why use green belt when there is brown belt available?! John Prescott was right!

Warm regards

Jane Cooke





